From: Greta Bever [mailto:gbever@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 2:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Springfield travel

Steve,

I attended the day-long Illinois State Library Advisory Committee meeting on April 9 in Springfield. Lunch was provided by the State Library. I drove (417 miles round trip) and stayed at the Baymont the night of the 8th, ($80.14) both of which expenses will be reimbursed by the State – eventually.  The meeting provided updates of staffing and funded projects and a tour of the new Talking Book  Recording Studio there. The main conversation addressed the anticipated budget cuts in FY16 and allowed the representatives of different libraries and systems present to have input on which of the programs provided by the State Library they consider the most crucial. We also heard updates on various grant-funded programs and subcommittees and elected new officers. I also provided the CPL update for the group.

Greta Bever

Assistant Commissioner

Central Library Services

Chicago Public Library

